
 "Transport International" Launched New Website 

"Transport International Holdings Limited" (0062) (formerly known as "The Kowloon Motor 
Bus Holdings Limited") today (23 January 2006) launches a new website. The address of the 
website is www.tih.hk.  

The new website comes in three versions, English, Chinese and simplified Chinese. Each 
version provides detailed information on the Group in different areas, including a company 
overview, financial information, items on corporate social responsibility, list of awards won, 
as well as press information. Information on the website will be updated regularly to keep the 
public abreast of latest developments. 

Information on The Kowloon Motor Bus Company (1933) Limited and Long Win Bus 
Company Limited, including route information for KMB and Long Win, is available on the 
KMB website www.kmb.hk. 
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